
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Tuesday, 5 February 2019 

 
Notice to Shippers 

 
Schedule Update – Olomana & Liloa II 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

 

Please be advised that, Olomana will be replacing Liloa II in the Cook Islands trade. 

 

Liloa II is experiencing an issue with its bow thruster machinery. While Liloa II can continue to perform her 

ocean carriage responsibilities, she is not able to enter the ports of Rarotonga and Aitutaki without her 

bow thruster being operational for safety reasons. 

 

Olomana will call the Cook Islands to minimise impact to our customers and any freight on board the Liloa 

II v029 will load onto Olomana in Apia.  

 

Here is the forward schedule; 

 

Vessel Apia Rarotonga Aitutaki Auckland 

Olomana 13/02/19 15/02/19 18/02/19 25/02/19 

 

If you have any questions please contact our Customer Service team on 09 255 2500 or if you prefer to 

email on nz.cs@pacificforumline.com  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Pacific Forum Line 

www.pacificforumline.com 


